
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

From Mrs Barber 
Next week at school we are focusing on internet 

safety.  The children will have a special assembly 

and will be having lessons in class on how to stay 

safe.  We hope you will join us for our parents  

session. 

 

Week ending 2nd February 2018 

Early Bird—Drop Off 

If you want to drop your child(ren) off at Early 

Birds please can you email the office giving at 

least 24 hours notice.  The numbers are steadily 

increasing on an ad hoc basis and staffing ratios 

must be pre-planned. We do not wish to turn 

children away.  Thank you to those who do let us 

know in advance. 

Letters 
Movie Night Flyer—Whole School 

Malvern Trip 2018—Year 2 and 3 

Internet Safety Meeting flyer—Whole School 

Year R / 1 
Thank you to all parents who have kindly sent in  

recyclable materials for Year R/1’s Wacky  

Workshop,  We now have plenty of materials that 

the children can make into models. 

 

FUSS 

Movie Night—”Sing” 

Friday 9th February 

at 5.00 pm 

Tickets £2.50 

  

Only 10 tickets left! 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Daisy-May 

For demonstrating fantastic 

motivation and initiative in this 

week’s Wordblaze spelling. 

 

Year  2 — Evan 

For persevering with his joined 

up handwriting. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Arthur  

For being a kind and helpful 

member of class. 

Internet Safety Awareness Meeting 

Thursday 8th February 2018 at 8.45 am 

at School 

All welcome 

Shared Learning Dates and Times 

 

Year 2—14th February  

Year R / 1—15th February 

Year 3 / 4—16th February 

 

All starting at 2.30 pm 

 

Jump Rope Skipping After School Club 

 

Starts 14th February 

3.00—4.00 pm 


